
 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
As I announced before the break, we will be holding a Spotlight on Music event in the Performing Arts 
Centre from 6-7:30pm on Monday 26th October. I can now give a bit more information about this event. A 
selection of our talented students will be giving solo performances and our Juilliard representative, Andrea 
Lee, will talk about her experiences. We will conclude with a performance from Andrea on her Cello. The 
evening will give students and parents a good insight into how the collaboration fits in to the school and 
what students can expect to gain from this fantastic opportunity. Afterwards, there will also be the chance 
to chat with our Music staff and Andrea; an event not to be missed. 
  
The School Orchestra is starting to swell; we now have 35 pupils involved. If your child has played an 
instrument before, but doesn’t currently have lessons, and there is no requirement for them to do so, they 
would be more than welcome to come along on a Monday afternoon and join the Orchestra from 3:15-
4:15pm. Also, if they need an instrument to borrow please do get in touch with me and I can see what we 
can do. 
 
Phil Bailey 
Director of Music and The Arts 


